UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH DAKOTA
VERMILLION

Radio Station KUSD

March fourth
19 4

Mr. S. R. Morss,
Route 3,
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr., Morss:

.1t is a genuine privilege to tell you

that the information given in your
recent reception report coincides
Exactly with our log for February 28,
1942,

We are especially pleased to hear from

D-Xers so far away from South Dakota,

and hope that we may hear from you again.
Yours very truly,
RADEO STATION KUSD

Catasdrane N

Student Director



